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[bookmark: _GoBack]		Addendum to ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2018/66 update of LC50 values in P200
		Transmitted by the International Organisation for Standardisation (ISO)
		Introduction
1. Document ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2018/66 proposes new LC50 values for eight gases. If these proposals are accepted for UN 2196 Tungsten hexafluoride and UN 2198 Phosphorous pentafluoride there will be consequential amendments in P200. The new values for these two gases are in excess of 200 ml/m3 which means they are no longer subject to special packing provision ‘k’ as defined in P200 (5). 
		Consequential amendment 
2. In 4.1.4.1 P200 in the final column of Table 2 headed “Special packing provisions” delete “k” for the entry for UN 2196 Tungsten hexafluoride and for the entry for UN 2198 Phosphorous pentafluoride (twice).
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